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Saucedo, Andrea
—

From: Vernon.Rupinta@faa.gov

Sent: Tuesday, September 04, 2018 2:41 PM
To: Diaz, Priscilla

Subject: RE: Board

As soon as the grant is approved, we’ll work on the grant immediately and overnight it to you (hopefully in your hand by
the 17 since the 15" is a Saturday).

From: Diaz, Priscilla <PRDIAZ@broward.org>

Sent: Tuesday, September 04, 2018 2:34 PM

To: Rupinta, Vernon (FAA) <Vernon.Rupinta@faa.gov>
Subject: RE: Board

I think | have another option available so executing won't be an issue. But will the grant be overnighted on the 14™?

£4 COUNTY
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Priscilla Diaz, Capital Projects Finance Manager
Broward County Aviation Department

Fort Lauderdale-Hollywood International Airport
2200 SW 45" Street, Dania Beach, FL 33312
Office: 954-359-6127; Fax: 954-359-1293

www fll.net

From: Vernon.Rupinta@faa.gov [mailto:Vernon.Rupinta@faa.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, September 04, 2018 2:33 PM

To: Diaz, Priscilla <PRDIAZ@broward.org>
Subject: RE: Board

Yes.

Vernon

From: Diaz, Priscilla <PRDIAZ@broward.org>

Sent: Tuesday, September 04, 2018 2:31 PM

To: Rupinta, Vernon (FAA) <Vernon.Rupinta@faa.gov>
Subject: RE: Board

So the execution date has to be by the 18"?
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Priscilla Diaz, Capital Projects Finance Manager
Broward County Aviation Department

Fort Lauderdale-Hollywood International Airport
2200 SW 45 Street, Dania Beach, FL 33312
Office: 954-359-6127; Fax: 954-359-1293
www.fll.net

From: Vernon.Rupinta@faa.gov [mailto:Vernon.Rupinta@faa.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, September 04, 2018 2:29 PM

To: Diaz, Priscilla <PRDIAZ@broward.org>
Subject: RE: Board

Right now, we don’t have a new deadline. The 18" is still the deadline we’ve been given.

So is there any way to add the noise grant to the board agenda or possibly put a condition that any grant received after
the 13" meeting can be accepted and executed?

Vernon P. Rupinta

Program Manager

Orlando Airports District Office
FEDERAL AVIATION ADMINISTRATION
8427 South Park Circle, Suite 524
Orlando, FL 32819

Direct Line: (407) 487-7228

Fax: (407) 487-7135

From: Diaz, Priscilla <PRDIAZ@broward.org>

Sent: Tuesday, September 04, 2018 2:15 PM

To: Rupinta, Vernon (FAA) <Vernon.Rupinta@faa.gov>
Subject: RE: Board

The only two meetings in September are the 13" and 25" . We are past the deadline for the September 13™" meeting.
When would the grant need to be executed by?

Priscilla

BRIGWARD
L. COUNTY

Priscilla Diaz, Capital Projects Finance Manager
Broward County Aviation Department

Fort Lauderdale-Hollywood International Airport
2200 SW 45 Street, Dania Beach, FL 33312
Office: 954-359-6127; Fax: 954-359-1293
www.fll.net

From: Vernon.Rupinta@faa.gov [mailto:Vernon.Rupinta@faa.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, September 04, 2018 2:10 PM

To: Diaz, Priscilla <PRDIAZ@broward.org>
Subject: Board
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Priscilla,

The last word we had was that Sept. 18" is the last day to obligate grants (meaning it’s executed by that date). We're
hearing that the congressional announcement for the additional noise funds will not be until Sept. 14%.

Is there any possibility of a special board meeting to approve the grant the week of Sept. 17"?

Vernon P. Rupinta

Program Manager

Orlando Airports District Office
FEDERAL AVIATION ADMINISTRATION
8427 South Park Circle, Suite 524
Orlando, FL 32819

Direct Line: (407) 487-7228

Fax: (407)487-7135
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